
1220 AM STEREO 

November e?if3Jer . 1994 
Mr. Kermit Geary 
3266 Riverview Drive 
iA}a 

, n ª_ª t g o r t, PA 18088 

3 . Dear ª91 x Geary: 

We are quite pleased to hear that you received our staion on 
ITª i7 r n l n n of Monday, Octt7ber 31, 19`i4. From `v' o ! r description 

of your our programming, we can confirm reception. 

Conditions at that time must have been quite favorable. We 
were transmitting at a power of 320 Watts in our normal two tower 
directional array. I have enclosed a coverage map reflecting our 
1,000 %att daytime cove'Ç_e. Ourpower reduces at night, h_;wa;far 
our pattern remains the same. 

We are looking forward to hearing from you again with other reportsWXCT. >r 
;1..' of reception to. 

viT+l'r l.J o qui z.ne alaver c 
lic Affairs Dirtjcior-. 

473 Denslow Hill Road Hamden, CT 06514 (203) 288-8282 


